
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 008 of 2018 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/95 Vol VI 

15 February 2018 
 

Bathymetric survey in Marsaxlokk Harbour 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a bathymetric survey 
will be carried out in Marsaxlokk Harbour, between Monday 19th February 2018 and Thursday 
22nd February 2018 in the area shown hatched in red on attached chart.  

 

If due to weather conditions the survey cannot be completed by the stipulated date it will be 

extended up to Saturday 24th February 2018. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution and 

slow speed and give the survey vessel a wide berth. They are to comply with instructions given 

by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) on VHF Channel 14. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 36 

      

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 




